
【Detour Notice】 

[Subject]: Construction of new education building, NTHU 

1. Due to the construction of the new NTHU education building, a part of 

campus path near the south gate was originally closed from 2021 Jan 17th 

to 2021 Mar 13th (see the map below accordingly). Due to the unexpected 

weather conditions, construction period will be extended to 2021 Mar 28th. 

2. Temporary route of the campus shuttle bus during the construction period will 

be announced by the Division of Physical Facility, NTHU. 

Contractor: ARCHBUILD Construction Co., Ltd. 

Person in Charge: Kao-Feng Li. 0933-670-011  

Contact of NTHU: Wei-Jen Cheng, Office of General Affairs, Division of 

Construction and Maintenance 03-5715131 ext.35213. 

Emergency Contact for Campus Safety: Campus Security Office 03-5714769 

(Campus extension: 33333) 

 


